
Good afternoon, 
  
With the Governor modifying the stay at home order and transitioning 
to Phase 1, veterinarians may resume normal services with the 
appropriate considerations given to staff, clients, and patients for their 
safety. 
 
Best Regards, 
North Carolina Veterinary Medical Board 
 


